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Moore-Love, Karla

From: Kurt Ferre [kferre51@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 3:33 PM
To: Moore-Love, Karla

Subject: Opportunity to speak to City Council
Dear Karla,

I'would like to sign up to speak to the City Council on Wednesday mornings, March 13, 2013 and May 15, 2013.
Topic: water fluoridation

Kurt Ferré
3215 NE U.S. Grant Place
Portland, OR 97212

503-282-8131
Best regards,

Kurt
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Request of Kurt Ferré to address Council regarding water fluoridation
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